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How are we doing? 
 
 Enrollment: 644 total 
 Kindergarten:  76 
 First Grade:     76      
 Second Grade: 67 
 Third Grade:    68 
 Fourth Grade:  73    
 Fifth Grade:     69     
 Sixth Grade:    78    
 Seventh Grade: 64  
 Eighth Grade : 72 
 
We have been tracking the new students In and the outgoing students.  In the month of 
September there were 74 new students that transferred in.  There were 87 that 
transferred out .    Out of those 74 in- 7 of the new students have already transferred 
out to another district/town.  This has all been within the first month of school. 
 
 

Student Highlights: 
 The first Super Kids parties were held the week of September 30-October 4, 
2013.  There were many students that had never had the opportunity to participate, but 
have had great behavior this year. 
 Open House/Ice Cream Social was a huge success.  We served 13 5 gallon tubs 
of ice cream.  That is the most that we have ever done!  It was great to see all the FCS 
families. 
  
 

What’s New: 
 Everyone at FCS has been practicing Common Area Lesson Plans.  The PBIS team 
created those last year.  All staff at FCS have taken their classes to the areas and 
practiced what the expect5ations are for each area.  Some of these areas are: hallways, 
cafeteria, playground, front office, etc.  There are beautiful new signs that remind all 
students what the expectations are.  This has been very helpful with reducing discipline 
referrals.   
September 2011- 60 referrals   
September 2012- 34 referrals 
September 2013- 15 referrals 
 
 FCS FOCUS school is lined up to have their first School Site Team meeting on 
Wednesday October 30th.  We were asked to be a part of the pilot this year to see how it 
will positively affect the change initiatives that we are putting in place. 
  



 


